
Notice of Temporary 
Path Closure

We are undertaking vital surface improvements and widening of National Cycle 
Network Route 2 between Jury’s Gap and the County Boundary with Kent. 

During the construction period the cycle and walking route will be closed, however 
Lydd Road will remain open to traffic.
The anticipated construction period is between 07 May and 30 July 2024.

A temporary diversion route for walkers and off-road bicycles will be available via 
an unsurfaced bridleway.
Lydd Road will remain open for on-road cycling during the construction period.
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Sustrans is the charity making it easier for people to walk and cycle.

We connect people and places, create liveable neighbourhoods, transform
the school run and deliver a happier, healthier commute.

Join us on our journey. 

www.sustrans.org.uk

Registered Charity No. 326550 (England and Wales) SC039263 (Scotland). 

To find out more,
please contact:
E: south@sustrans.org.uk
T: 01179 150 574
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